
From: Ian Alexander   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:07 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS 2/MCR - May 17th Statutory Public Meeting 
 
Hi there, 
 
My partner and I are Ward 3 residents and I am writing to express my support for the GRIDS 2/MCR and 
the plan to enable a firm urban boundary to become reality in our City. 
 
We recognize the importance of intensification to help build up a City that is climate resilient, inclusive, 
and protected farm lands.  As Ward 3 residents, we will be impacted by more residents, more SDUs and 
gentle density living spaces and we are okay with that.  As it will also mean more viability for enhanced 
affordable transit options, improved greenspaces, and different housing options to 
accommodate various needs.   
 
In closing, my household supports the plan to make our urban boundary firm.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Ian Cooke 
Ward 3 resident 
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